
Rules Committee, 

Let's show the country that Oregon cares about having its votes count. Unless our elected  

officials want to disenfranchise voters, now is the time to pass the NPVIC. We cannot stand 

by and have our Presidential elections decided by fewer and fewer voters and a handful of 

States. We are looking to you to provide leadership and vote "yes" to the NPVIC.  

Respectfully  

Jerry Zaret  

Member My-Vote-Counts  

Registered Oregon Voter 

Jerry Zaret  

jerryzaret@mac.com  

1600 SE Division St  

Portland, Oregon 97202 
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